
 
 

 

Our Annual General Meeting will be taking place 

at the Market Deeping Practice on the evening 

of the Tuesday 12 November 2024 at 18.30 

hours (6.30 pm) 

All patients registered with the practice are 

eligible to attend and we, the PPG would like to 

extend a warm welcome to everyone. 

 

Come along and find out what we have been 

doing this year and what we hope to do in the 

coming months. 

 

Always remember, we are here to listen to what 

you have to say. 


